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Schickler Elementary Vision … Schickler Elementary will collaborate with parents and the community to promote continuous 
educational development, positive learning, and foster high expectations to develop independent and confident learners. 

 

   Congratulations Student of the Month Winners! 
                   
 

   Calendar Highlights 
February 9 
 Valentine Family Dance 

6-8pm at CFI (West 
Campus) 

February 13 
 PTO Meeting 9:30am 
 5th Grade Parent 

Information Night (for 
6th grade scheduling) at 
R/W 7pm 

February 15 
 5th Grade Spelling Bee 

(Snow date: Feb. 22) 
February 16 & 19 
 NO SCHOOL - Mid-

Winter Break 
 JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
March 9 
 NO SCHOOL -  K-5 

second trimester 
ends/Records Day 

March 26 –  April 2* 
 NO SCHOOL-SPRING 

RECESS (*2nd may be 
scheduled if we go over 
snow days) 

 
 
 
 

PTO Meeting 

Feb 13, 2018 
9:30am 
All welcome! 
 

November/December 2017 Student of the Month winners! 
Winning students were chosen by 
their classroom teachers for this 
prestigious award for having a positive 
attitude, excellent behavior, high 
academic standards, respectful, being 
cooperative, and true leaders. 
Students enjoyed a pizza and ice 
cream luncheon with the principal, 
Mr. Warren, on Monday, Dec. 18, to 
celebrate their accomplishments. 

Recipients Include: Hannah Kimmery, 
Katie Gage, Dominick Cattane, Will 
Anderson, Daniel Helkowski, Alejandra 
Bernate, LuzEstella Bernate, Daniel 
Rumble, Keith King, Isabella Garner, 
Donivan Gugins, Branden Smith, 
Bradley Salmons, and Kaelyn Knowlton 

Any Season is a Giving Season! 
The Second and Third graders from Mrs. Carter, Fisher and Farley’s classrooms made their first round 
of chemotherapy comfort blankets and holiday cards for the McLaren Karmanos Cancer Center. 
These will help keep cancer patients warm during regular treatments.  

We are so proud of how these students give back during the holiday season. If you wish to purchase 
or donate the fleece material for this on-going special project, please contact any of the above 
teachers.  As part of our Academic Service Learning, students went caroling and crated special 
ornaments in December. 

 

Cold Weather Reminders – Dress for Outdoor Recess!! 
Please remember to send your child with warm outerwear including boots for recess.  

Please put your child’s name in all clothing!  

Students go outside except on rainy or severe weather days or when the temperatures 
are below zero degrees with the wind chill factor. Doctor notes should accompany any 
parent request to keep a student indoors. Children who are too ill to go outside  
should be kept home that day. (Student Handbook page 13) 
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2018 Jump Rope for Heart/Hoops for Heart 
 

Schickler Family 
Valentine’s Day 

Dance 

When 
February 9th 

Time 
6pm-8pm 

Where 
CFI (Lapeer West) 

Cost 
$5.00 per person  

+ plus an appetizer to 
share 

*Students must be 
accompanied by an 

adult. 

Ticket sales begin 
1/29/2018 

Volunteers needed!  
Please call Julie 

McCallum  
at 810-667-2440. 

 

Physical 
Education 
Reminder 
As the weather stays 
colder and becomes 
snowy, please 
remember that your 
child needs safe shoes 
for P.E. class each 
week. If they have an 
extra pair they could 
leave at school, that 
would be terrific. The 
following chart will 
help with this: 
Monday= 
Schlund, Richardson, 
Robb, Hawkins, Mason 
and Sporman 
Tuesday= 
Farley, Nichols, Fisher 
Wednesday= 
Rezanka, White, 
Carter, VanTine and 
Colpetzer 
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